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FREDERICK DOUGLASS CENTER. 

You are cordially invited to meet 
Mrs. Katherine Ware Smith Friday 
evening, June 7, at 8 p. m. Mrs. 
Smith is a sister of President Ware 
of Atlanta university and a former 
resident of that city. She will speak 
on “Life Among the Colored People 
of the South.” 

The address of Mrs. Hiller Jast Sun- 

day on “Democracy in Education” was 
so Well received that opportunity will 
be given for a larger number to hear 
{t at a later date, to be announced 
hereafter. 

The reception last evening to Mrs. 
Katherine Ware Smith was an enjoy- 
able affair. As the daughter of the 
first president of Atlanta university 
and the sister of the present head of 
that institution, Mrs. Smith has a 
keen interest in the work and prog- 
ress of the Negro. She will prove a 
valuable accession to various social 
activities in Chicage. 

Mrs. Louise Montgomery, who is 
connected with the Society for Voca- 
tional Training, will speak June 9 on 
“The Employment of Children.” Mr. 
George E. Garner has kindly consent- 
ed to be present to render-a vocal 
solo, Edward McKinney will render 
& clarinet solo, 
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